
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
CITY OF HAMILTON 

Mayor Lisa Helps 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 

November 19, 2015 

Victoria, British Columbia 
V8W 1P6 

Re: Support in the Regulation of City's Road Allowance 

Dear Mayor Helps, 

Thank you for your support and contribution to the City of Hamilton. City Council 
formally acknowledged and thanked the City of Victoria during our Council meeting on 
October 14, 2015 for supporting the City of Hamilton's efforts to defend a municipality's 
ability to regulate their City's Road Allowance. 

We truly appreciate your gesture of solidarity, and thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Fred Eisenberger 
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